
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beam County Primary School 
Oval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED. 

 

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700  
beamcountyprimaryschool.org 

 
Headteacher:  Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE 

 Chair of Governors: Miss S Ekmekci 
 
 
 

 

 

         29th November 2023 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – 7th December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Thursday 7th December we are inviting all pupils to take part in Save the Children’s Christmas 

Jumper Day. The whole school will be taking part and going full-on festive in our Tinsel Knits and 

Jolly Jingle Jumpers for the day. We are asking pupils to think about all of those children around the 

world who are less fortunate than themselves. 

 There is no need to splash out on snazzy new sweaters to join in the fun you could borrow or bling 

up an old woolly with a few decorations or wear your brightest, jolliest top.  

Just to remind you that the children should wear the rest of their Beam County school uniform  

 

Woolly wishes,  

 

Beam Office 

 


